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the GSENM to address water quality issues while also recognizing the natural and practic 
constraints of the watershed's character. 

I sincerely appreciate the time and effort you've invested in commenting on the Paria and 
Escalante WQMP's and believe they will help improve the clarity and focus of these plans I also 
welcome further dialogue and increased participation with you on water quality issues wit 'n 
southern Utah and throughout the State. If I can be of further assistance or answer additional 
questions please feel free to contact me or Carl Adams, our representative directly responsible for 
the development of the discussed TMDLs. 

Sincerely, 

Harry Judd 
TMDL Manager 
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